THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Uniform Services Bid 



May 1, 2018 – April 30, 2020
DATE:

March 15, 2018
ISSUE/DISCUSSION:  Sealed bids were opened on Monday, February 19, 2018 for Uniform and Linen services for the designated buildings in the district.  Bids were received from Aramark, E-town Laundry, Cintas & Springfield Laundry.  Tab sheets are attached.                               .
RECOMMENDATION:  It is my recommendation that the Board accept the bid from Aramark.

RECOMMENDATION MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education accept the bid from Aramark for Uniform and Linen Services to be provided in the school district.

